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April 26, 2017

Mr. Jeff N. Westfall, P.E., CFM

CITY OF BROKEN ARROW

Project Engineer; Engineering & Construction Department
485 North Poplar Avenue

Broken Arrow, OK 74013-0610

RE: Recommendation of Award
Cedar Avenue Improvements: Elgin Ave. to Freeport Ave.
CoBA Project No. ST1510, Bid 17.157

Mr. Westfall:

Bids for the referenced project were received and publicly opened on April 25,
2017. Eleven bids were read for the Base Bid, there were no Bid Alternates for
the project. The low bidder was J.E. Dirt Wurx with a bid amount of $202,486.81.
The Engineer’s Estimate was $259,527.00

After review of the bid, bidder’s references, and experience with similar work, it is

recommended that the City of Broken Arrow award the contract to J.E. Dirt Wurx,
LLC, for the Cedar Avenue Improvements: Elgin Avenue to Freeport Avenue.

Respectfully,

AU A

Russell K. Fischer, P.E., CFM
Sr. Project Engineer
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